
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

Pre-Job Planning and Hazard Assessment Safety Message

Pre-job planning is an essential step in preventing accidents and injuries. Before starting any task, linemen should conduct a thorough 
hazard assessment to identify potential risks and develop appropriate controls and procedures. This includes considering the nature 
of the work, environmental conditions, equipment requirements, and the presence of any potential hazards. By systematically 
evaluating the work environment, linemen can proactively address safety concerns and mitigate risks.




